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Anti-bribery and corruption statement 

 

This policy statement outlines our intent to meet the legal requirements set out in the Bribery 

Act 2010.  

 

At Fine Finish Repairs and Restorations, we adhere to the highest ethical standards and aim 

to always conduct work in an honest and transparent manner. We have zero tolerance for 

bribery and corruption in any form, whether it involves our employees, customers or 

partners.  

 

We will ensure any companies, suppliers or principal contractors we work with have 

appropriate and proportionate anti-bribery and corruption policies in place, upholding the 

same values we do at Fine Finish Repairs and Restorations. 

 

This statement is subject to at least annual review, to ensure our procedures are proportional 

to our activities and sectors which we work in. 

 

 

 

 

Matthew Wilson 

Owner of Fine Finish Repairs and Restorations (sole trader company) 

5th September 2023 

 


